To ensure the security of your Web Portal account, changing your
initial passward is highly recommended. You are also required to

Change the Web Portal Passw:::rd

If you encounter problems with your Web Portal account, email Helpdesk
at neabitsupport@indracompany.com.

Don’t have a Web Portal account yet?

Send your accomplished User Access Request Form (attached) to
neabitsupport@indracompany.com. For new/additional account requests,
an endorsement from your General Manager or OIC of the GM is a required
attachment.

For more information regarding the Web Portal and Business Intelligence
System (NEA BIT), click on the image to access the GO - LIVE KIT.

dBI | Fric |rl/



